
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

 
Sealed bids for the following project will be received by the Town of Wake Forest, at 301 S. Brooks 
Street, Wake Forest, NC 27587. Bids can be hand-delivered from 9:30-10:00 a.m. on September 19th, 
2024, in Mee�ng Rooms B 001 / A 002. At which �me (and place) bids will be opened for evalua�on. 
Bids can be mailed ahead to that loca�on, to the aten�on of Steven Meyer. Mailed bids must have been 
received by the Town prior to 9:30 a.m. on September 19th, 2024,  in order to be evaluated.  

 
Re-Bid #0002-2024 

Crenshaw Stormwater Improvements 
 

As this is a re-bid, no pre-bid conference will be held. Please email any ques�ons to 
smeyer@wakeforestnc.gov referencing this bid # in the subject line. All ques�ons should be emailed 
before 5 p.m. on September 13th, 2024. 
 
Bidding Documents may be viewed and ordered online by registering with Duncan Parnell via their bid 
room htps://bidroom.duncan-parnell.com/. Registra�on with Duncan Parnell is required to obtain the 
bid documents and be added to the official Plan Holder’s List. Addenda will only be no�fied to those 
buying full sets from Duncan Parnell via their bid room. The cost of bid documents and shipping is non-
refundable. OWNER/ENGINEER will NOT be responsible for copies of the bid documents obtained from 
sources other than from Duncan Parnell. If you need any assistance ordering or ge�ng registered on 
htps://bidroom.duncan-parnell.com/ please contact: Michaela Bruinius at constech@duncan-
parnell.com or 704-526-1856.  
 
The 2 packages offered for this project are:  
• Hybrid (printed set + USB)  
• Digital download only.  
 
The Town of Wake Forest reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to make the award as 
deemed in the best interest of the Town of Wake Forest. 


